Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PHILIPPINE CHILDREN’S MEDICAL CENTER
Quezon Avenue, Quezon City 1100
website: www.pcmc.gov.ph email: officeofthedirector@pcmc.gov.ph
Trunkline: 588-9900 DirectLine: 924-0836 Fax No: 924-0840

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
Date - March 28, 2021
Project © Supply, Delivery, Installation, Configuration, Customization, Testing and

Implementation of Software, Database Management System, and All
Associated Licenses and Related Services Necessary to Successfully
Implement the Financial Management System

(IB-2021-058)

ABC = Php 4,150,000.00

We would like to inform you that due to the Imposition of Enhanced Community Quarantine
(ECQ) effective March 29, 2021, all concerned are hereby notified of the following
adjustment in the Invitation to Bid for the above-mentioned project:

Particulars FROM TO
March 29, 2021 April 12, 2021
2:00PM, 2:00PM,
Opening of Bids Guard-on-Duty, 3" Floor, Guard-on-Duty, 3" Floor,
Procurement Division Area, Procurement Division Area,
PCMC Main Building PCMC Main Building

For information and guidance of all concerned.

MARIA ROZR]O S. CRUZ, MD

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee
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